
				Greetings	Parents	and	Guardians,	 	 	 	 																																							 	
	
	 Welcome	to	the	2021-22	school	year	at	Belle	Forest	Community	School.		I	am	Mr.	Gardner	and	
your	scholar	has	been	chosen	as	one	of	this	year’s	Belle	Extended	Arts	Track	(B.E.A.T.)	students.		
Students	chosen	for	this	special	track	will	receive	instruction	in	piano	and/or	guitar	during	their	grade	
level	support	class	time.		As	I	am	sure	you	have	several	questions,	I	will	host	a	zoom	meeting	on	this	
Friday,	August	20,	2021	at	8:30am.		Please	refer	to	the	pictures	below	for	instructions	on	how	join	the	
meeting	and	contact	information.		If	you	are	unavailable	during	the	meeting	time,	please	contact	me	via	
email	for	questions	and	further	information.		I	look	forward	to	talking	with	you	and	making	some	great	
music	this	year.	
	

• Go	to	the	Belle	Forest	website:	https://schools.scsk12.org/belleforest-es	
• Hold	mouse	over	“Parents	and	Students”	to	find		“Belle	Forest	BEAT	page”	and	click	

	
	

• Use	this	document	to	join	meeting	and	to	complete	the	parent	consent	and	contact	form	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Thank	you	for	your	time	and	I	look	forward	to	speaking	with	you	soon.	
	

	
Antwan	Gardner	(Mr.	G)	

	 	 	 	 	 	 Piano/Guitar,	Belle	Forest	Community	School	
	 	 	 	 	 	 GardnerA2@scsk12.org	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 901-335-6827	

Antwan Gardner
2021-22 Piano & Guitar


